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April 26, 20 1 9 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 4/26/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 03959-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Petition by Tampa Electric Company for a limited proceeding to approve Second 
SoBRA effective January 1, 2019; Docket No. 20180133-EI 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

This will follow up our letters of February 14 and March 4, 2019 regarding the status of 
the SoBRA projects ofTampa Electric Company's second tranche as contemplated in paragraph 
6 of the company's Commission approved 2017 Amended and Restated Stipulation and 
Settlement Agreement. Please be advised that the company's Lake Hancock project ( 49.5 
MWac) is fully operational as of April25, 2019. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~~') 
James D. Beasley 

JDB/pp 

cc: All Parties of Record 




